
COMPLETE 

YOUR 
CENSUS 

FORM!



1	� Don’t let New York get shortchanged.  
We need every single adult and child in NYS to be counted.

2	� New York could lose congressional seats.  
Fewer seats means less say in federal policymaking.

3	 �New York could lose BILLIONS of dollars.  
Census data determines how the federal government distributes 
more than $700 billion for schools, hospitals and roads.

4	 �The census is safe for ALL state residents.  
The law prohibits the census bureau from sharing personal  
data with other federal agencies.

5	� Because it’s easy.  
Filling out your census form only takes a few minutes online. 

OUR COUNT 
MATTERS IN 
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nysutcounts.org/pledge  #CountMeIn  #NYSUTcounts

why in five:


